
 
 
-------- Forwarded Message --------  
Subject:  Bus turn around 

Date:  Sat, 18 May 2024 01:34:14 +0000 
From:  Erica Renna <erenna@deebus.com> 

To:  bruce@easomcorp.com <bruce@easomcorp.com> 
 

Hi Bruce,  
Dee bus has reviewed the plans presented to us by Ed O’Neil.  
Dee bus approves the bus stop/turn around at the intersection of Cow Pond Brook Rd & Hanson Way. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns .  
 
Erica Renna  
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